
 

 

8
th

 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are taking Indigo class children to the Cosford Royal Airforce museum in 

Shropshire for their forces in STEM day.  This is to support our curriculum 

work on Science. 

 

The trip is booked for Wednesday 27
th

 September 2023. 

 

The minibuses will leave school at 9.15am and we will return in time for 

normal school finish. 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform and will need a packed lunch. If you 

need school to provide this you will need to complete the form being sent on 

Parentmail this afternoon. 

 

The cost for this trip is £1.00 per child.  Please give consent and pay via 

Parentmail.     

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 


